
 
 

Hemoglobin Electrophoresis: Consent Required
  

 

Date: January 31, 2018 

 
 
In the coming weeks, Hemoglobin Electrophoresis will require patient consent as it involves testing 
genetic material. 
 
When ordering the test, providers will need to document in the electronic order or on the paper requisition 
if they want the additional testing and attest to consenting the patient.  
 
Testing will not be performed without documentation of consent. 
 
To obtain the consent form, please click on the link to our test menu: 
https://www.testmenu.com/rochester/Tests/67946 
 
 
 
 
From: Richard Burack, MD, PhD 

Professor of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
Director of Hematopathology Unit and Vice Chair for Clinical Operations 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: 585-275-5662 
e-mail: richard_burack@urmc.rochester.edu 
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